
 
Retention Committee 

May 11, 2018 
 

Present: J. Abbott, B. Bates, E. Bell, D. Bertch, A. Cederberg, L. Cosby, E. Dominianni, A. Galick,  
S. Herrmann, S. Hubbell, K. Johnson, A. Marsh-Peek, D. Mondoux, E. Pauken, T. Quada, L. Thomas, 
T. Welsh 
 
Absent:  M. Collins, K. Digby, C. Ross, M. Adams, C. Almeda, E. Bast, L. Cool, C. Dunten, C. Gearig, 
C. Olson, B. Reynolds, C. Stroven, 

 
1. Call to order 

2. The minutes of April 13, 2018, were approved as presented. 

3. Institutional Research update:  A. Galick distributed the Fall 17 to Winter 18 Retention 
statistics document, and discussion followed. 

 
4. Retention Plan Priority Area updates:  E. Pauken updated the group on the Retention Plan 

progress. 
 
5. Barriers Data – Intake Survey:  E. Pauken discussed the survey and presented a 

PowerPoint showing the results. 
 
6. Stop-out Re-engagement:  E. Pauken, M. Collins, and EJ Bast had a conversation with 

ReUp, a company that helps colleges get students to re-enroll.  They are considering the 
benefits a partnership with ReUp will bring KVCC. 

 
7. Other: 

• D. Bertch:  Communication went out to FITAC students regarding the Academic 
Probation Policy.   

• E. Dominianni updated the committee on the following: 
o 20 students graduating from today's police academy. 19 already employed 
o 22 student athletes finished the year with a 3.5 gpa or higher 
o 11 students graduating from WTTA - only 2 from Michigan. 1 from Hawaii 
o First cohort of EC students recognized at EC completion ceremony 

Wednesday night. 16 earned associate degrees 
• E. Pauken distributed the document “61 Campaign Ideas.” 
 

 
 


